
From: Peevey, Michael R. 
Sent: 2/22/2012 5:26:33 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Corporation News Release - PG&E CORPORATION ELECTS 

VETERAN GAS EXECUTIVE FRED J. FOWLER TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Thanks. Improvements at SR in speed will be of great benefit to all of us who go there, even if only on 
occasion. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wed 2/22/2012 10:59 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: FW: PG&E Corporation News Release - PG&E CORPORATION ELECTS VETERAN GAS 
EXECUTIVE FRED J. FOWLER TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Mike - here is the contact. 

From: Toy, Deanna C 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22,2012 9:46 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Zambrano, Saul; Malnight, Steven; Amdt, William; Johnson, Mark S (ET); Martinez, P J. (ET); Yeung, 
Manho 
Subject: RE: PG&E Corporation News Release - PG&E CORPORATION ELECTS VETERAN GAS 
EXECUTIVE FRED J. FOWLER TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Brian, 

Here is my contact information for President Peevey's request: 

Deanna Toy 
acting Director 
Business Development 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

SB GT&S 0212294 

mailto:BKC7@pge.com


(415) 973-3362 ofc 
(415) 412-9543 cell 
(415) 973-3884 fax 

As I mentioned to Manho, NRD has experience bringing PG&E together with telecom service 
providers to build fiber optic projects that may otherwise be uneconomical. Could you let me 
know what the SR Utility Committee focuses on? I wasn't able to find any information about 
the committee on the CPUC's website. 

Regards, 

Deanna 

From: Yeung, Manho 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22,2012 8:56 AM 
To: Toy, Deanna C 
Cc: Zambrano, Saul; Malnight, Steven; Amdt, William; Johnson, Mark S (ET); Martinez, P J. (ET); Cherry, Brian 
K 
Subject: FW: PG&E Corporation News Release - PG&E CORPORATION ELECTS VETERAN GAS 
EXECUTIVE FRED J. FOWLER TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Deanna: thank you so much. Please provide your contact info directly to Brian Cherry for his 
response back to President Peevey. Manho 

From: Toy, Deanna C 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21,2012 7:26 PM 
To: Yeung, Manho 
Cc: Zambrano, Saul; Malnight, Steven 
Subject: Re: Question from President Peevey 

Manho, 

I can definitely take the lead in reaching out to the SR Utility Committee per President 
Peevey's request. NRD has experience bringing together PG&E interests (system automation 
needs) with telecom providers' interests to make otherwise uneconomical projects possible. 
Please let me know who in your org wants to be kept in the loop during the process. 

Deanna 

SB GT&S 0212295 


